Michael Blome

I am writing support of the Department of Ecologys determination and proposal to establish the
Puget Sound No Discharge Zone. This is a common-sense proposal and long-overdue. As
population pressures increase all citizens must be held accountable to minimize their impact on the
environment as much as possible.

Sincerely,
Michael Blome



